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 Parents as Partners  
John Chapter 10 Verse 10 – I came that you may have life; life in all its fullness 

Our Fawkham Family helps everyone to:- 

 Follow in the footsteps of God, with God’s love, help and guidance, 
 Know that we are all special and different and that God has created us in this unique way 
 Feel safe, happy and confident in our loving caring Christian family 
 Work together through the living out day by day of our Core Christian Values 
 Try our best, with the light of Jesus inspiring us to be the best that we can be ensuring that we flourish 

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE AT FAWKHAM CEP SCHOOL 

 

20th October 2021 

 

Re:Early Morning Club 

Dear Parents, 

Following on from my letter regarding a possible early morning child care club, we have had a 

reasonable response, so much so that we are going to trial this club until Christmas, starting 

from Tuesday 2nd November, straight after the holiday. If the club proves successful and is 

cost effective then this will be a permanent service that we offer. 

Just a reminder, the child care club will run from 8:00am until 8:45am every day and will be 

led by Mr Banks. The charge of £3 per child per session (please note this will not include 

breakfast) to cover the cost of staffing, will need to be paid regardless of what time your child 

arrives.To avoid any confusion, should your child arrive any time before 8:45am you will be 

charged for that session. 

If you wish your child/ren to attend the club but did not complete the return slip last week 

indicating this, you can still access the club on an ad-hoc basis. 

Payments need to made via ParentMail by “loading” your account with money. It would be 

easier if you could pay for a week at a time for the number of sessions you have requested for 

that week. But in any event we will only accept your child if we have received a pre-

payment. Under no circumstances can payments be made on the door.  

 

Please log on to ParentMail before 2nd November to pay for the first week back. 

If you have any questions do come and ask me or email me: 

headteacher@fawkham.kent.sch.uk  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bridges 

 

Headteacher 

Fawkham CEP School 
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